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Re: Participation in Whistleblower Events 

Dear Mr. Mac Lean: 

On behalf of the U.S. Department of Justice's Office of Overseas Prosecutorial Development, 
Assistance and Training (DOJ-OPDA T), based in Belgrade, Serbia, I would like to thank you for 
participating in various whistleblower-related events during the week of June 3, 2018. 

Over the course of a week, you participated in numerous conferences, meetings and workshops, 
including a two-day regional conference on whistleblower rights, where you were a keynote speaker. In 
addition, you participated in multiple workshops at courts across Serbia, including at the Supreme Court 
of Cassation, Serbia' s highest court. You also helped to foster a mutual understanding between the 
people of Serbia and the United States by speaking at an American Corner in Belgrade. 

Your unique perspective was well received, so much so that the President of Serbia-who is the 
head of state-publicly thanked you for your keynote remarks during a conference co-sponsored by 
DOJ-OPDAT and the European Union's Mission to Serbia. Additionally, your insight into aviation 
security brought attention to this subject of critical importance to the flying public. 

Thank you again for your valuable contributions. We look forward to working with you in the 
future. 
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